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The idea of banning most diesel fuel in Oregon does not make sense. It seems that it 

would only have a rather negative impact on the economy. It will burden industries 

like trucking and agriculture, industries the whole state relies on for goods and 

services to survive. This will drive up prices and place a burden on Oregon families 

who are already feeling burdened by the high costs of living in a poor economy. Now 

is not the time. The right infrastructure does not exist to accommodate the losses that 

will result from passing a bill like this. I respectfully ask that you hear our voices on 

this, that you truly consider the impacts it will have on the citizens of this state, and 

that you do not move forward with this decision that will hurt so many Oregon 

families. 


